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May 13, 2022 
 
The Chief Executive Officer 
Fortis Engineering Services 
16A George Omonubi Street 
Oniru-Lekki 
Lagos State.  
 
 Attention: Simeon Okara 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
LETTER OF APPRECIATION 
 
We refer to your email communication of April 25, 2022 in which you notified us of an erroneous payment of 
$790,171.12 to your bank account.  

We hereby express our gratitude for promptly informing us of the above-mentioned error and assisting in the 
successful return of funds back to SEPLAT.  

We appreciate your honest and professional actions. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For: SEPLAT ENERGY PLC 
 
 
 
Emeka Onwuka 
Chief Financial Officer 
 


